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Enrollment: We have had 5 within district transfers to AK-TRAILS this past

month, and one student transfer in from another district, bringing the total

enrollment to 23 students, including those who are dual enrolled with another

school in our district.

Classes: Students are busy working away on second quarter work. I am helping

gather resources and give suggestions for lessons and pacing as needed, as well as

ordering materials that the parents need to deliver instruction to their students.

Sports: Several AK-TRAILS

students are participating in

wrestling and volleyball. Four

AK-TRAILS students traveled to

Gustavis (travel photo to the left),

and the same four are currently

attending volleyball regionals in

Kake! As homeschoolers, the

students are all so thankful to be

able to participate in these team



sports and have the time to

socialize with their peers

during travel, practices, and

games.

Professional Development:

● Cassandra Christopherson is continuing to take classes in Reading

Assessment & Instruction every Monday evening, and Alaska Reads Act

Letrs training on Wednesday evenings (thus the absence from the board

meeting).

● On Friday, November 8th, Cassandra attended an inservice in Thorne Bay.

● On Friday, November 15th, Cassandra attended a virtual mClass

Interventions & Boost training session, learning more about how to use the

features of the online program to benefit students—including our

homeschool/correspondence crowd!
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